
From: claude jarvis   
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 10:35 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Planning committee 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

I strongly oppose the detached 2 story ADU's. The planning committee is to serve the community not a 
single organization. The planning committee is to provide a future and viable plan for housing not to 
plan a future for an organization or lobby group. This is not the build anything anywhere act or bylaw. 
Other cities in Ontario, Canada, North America have amended there bylaws regarding ADU,s detached 
to read " if the existing primary residence is a single floor then the detached ADU will be a single floor. If 
the single primary residence is a 2 story then the detached can be a 2 story". All in keeping with the 
aesthetics of the neighborhood and privacy for abutting homes.  
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